Moevymalowaniapozostala ostatniastacia PsST

Krolowie Polski

Polish kings at the tram stop
Three years ago, Poznan artists
decided to change the look of
the charming fast tram stops in
Poznarn. Most stations they have
already managed to embellish.
The last one remained dirty

and gray - at Kurpinski street.
The decision to start work is to
be made next week. - On the
occasion of the "Artistic ben-
ches" we reach agreement with
the Poznaf Housing Association
[Poznanska Spoldzielnia Miesz-
kaniowa/. It turned out that the
City Council is also in favour of
our idea. The City wanted to brag
about the fast trams, and not
really because

the stops are not interesting -
says Agata Drogowska from the
Inter City Association [Stowarzy-
szenie Inter City/. - The Coopera-
tive gave 6o thousand zlotys for
this purpose. We only have one
more tram stop to do, which is
to be a showcase of royal estates
of Pigtkéw, prepared by us in
pop art style. We are waiting for
the decision of the Municipa
Transport Company [Miejskie
Przedsiebiorstwo Komunikacji/,
and the wait is getting longer.
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